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7 October 2005

RECEIVLED

Dear Ms Bosch
Re: Question on Notice

I refer to your letter dated 21 September 2005 relating to the question taken on notice during the budget
estimates hearing on 16 September 2005.

In response to the question asked by the Hon Don Harwin MLC, I am pleased to advise as follows:

Question asked: The Hon Don Harwin: Madam President, conld you provide an indication of the budget given to Building
Services in the last three financial years for the reparr and maintenance of the Parliament House building?

Response: The budget allocation given to Building Services for the repair and maintenance of Parliament
House for the past three financial years has been $§280,000 for 2003-04, and $300,000 for each of 2004-05
and 2005-06. In addition, some building repair costs are met from the Building Services ‘Other Operating
Expense’ allocation, which totalled $849,000 in 2003-04, and $793,000 in both 2004-05 and 2005-06.

Yours gincerely

Meredith Burgmann MLC

President

Parliament House Telephone {02) 9230 2300
Macquarie Street Svdney Facsimile (02) 9230 3316
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